
UUNZ wishes to thank Mr. Kunal Seth (Our Guest Speaker) from 

Price Waterhouse Coopers who visited the campus in February 

2019 to conduct a session with our students on project 

management in the real business world. The workshop provided 

valuable insights on Issues and Challenges in Project 

Management to our postgraduate students. Thank you Mr Seth 

for joining us again and we look forward to having you back next 

time! 
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UUNZ Graduation 2018 

On 25 February 2019 we hosted our very first orientation for our 

Information Systems students that are starting in Semester 1 

2019. Thankyou to all students that attended and we wish you all 

the best for your future studies with us! 

PWC Workshop @ UUNZ 

On the 7th of September 2018, UUNZ Hosted it’s 12th Graduation 

Ceremony at the Great Room, Cordis, Auckland.  

“Take pride in how far you’ve come. Have faith in how far you can 

go. But don’t forget to enjoy the journey.” 

— Michael Josephson 

 

Congratulations to our UUNZ Graduates on this momentous day. 

You’ve worked hard to achieve your goals and now you’re on 

your way to seek new vistas, dream new dreams, embark on who 

you are, embrace life with passion and keep reaching for your 

star. Go for it but do not forget to enjoy the journey!  

 

UUNZ Chinese New Year with         

Hon. Phil Goff, Mayor of Auckland 

WSET Level 1-Valentine’s Day Edition 

For Valentine’s Day this year, we held our special WSET Level 1 

Valentine’s edition series which was enjoyed by all who attended.  

Since our launch in October 2018, we have received great 

interest from many of our students, friends and partner’s to attend 

this wine tasting day course. Our Level 2 award is still currently 

open so please contact uunz@uunz.ac.nz to register your place 

now before enrolments close!  

TEC – Work connect @UUNZ 

UUNZ wishes to thank to Vai and Jean from the Tertiary 

Education Commission (TEC Govt.) for their valuable time in 

spending an afternoon with UUNZ students for the Workconnect 

workshop providing very useful Interview tips and relevant 

information to help students kick-start their job searching 

pathways. Stay tuned to find out when our next workshop will be 

scheduled in 2019! 

To celebrate the coming of Chinese New Year, members of the 

UUNZ Senior Management team and Board members hosted a 

Chinese New Year celebration together with friends and industry 

partners at a private residence in Remuera in January 2019. 

(See Photo - Left. of UUNZ Governance Board Chair, Mr Martin 

Gray with Hon. Phil Goff, Mayor of Auckland).  

UUNZ Board Meetings 
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During the month of November – December 2018 The UUNZ 

Academic and Governance Boards held their annual meetings 

on campus at UUNZ Tower.   
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UUNZ Student Events Understanding Cultural Differences UUNZ Christmas Party 2018 

ZIFE & UUNZ Signs MOU 

UUNZ at COEX Student Fair 2018 

On 22nd of December 2018, UUNZ CEO Dr Jimmy Chen and his 

delegation were hosted by Zhengzhou Institute of Finance & 

Economics President, Mr Niu Qinmin. Both parties signed a 

MOU marking the start of a future relationship between both 

institutes in the field of international education and vocational 

training  

"It's fun to get together 

and have something 

good to eat. That's 

what human life is all 

about - enjoying 

things." 

- Julia Child 

A Shared lunch was 

arranged by our 

Lecturer Dr Adrian 

Liew and Students in 

the UUMG8500 class 

to celebrate the end of 

exams. 

-2- Edited by Sarah Chen 

Fujian Business University Visits UUNZ 

On 7th of December 

2018, UUNZ Hosted 

it’s annual Staff & 

Friends Christmas 

Dinner at Mikano 

Restaurant, 

Auckland. 

UUNZ Marketing Staff Lunch 

Updates 

With the right 
people, culture, and 
values, you can 
accomplish great 
things. 
- Tricia Griffith 
Staff lunch (Friday 
Effect 😁😜🤪) @ 
Metro Top 50 –  
1947 Eatery. 
 

In September 2018, Our Marketing Team leader, Shingyi Kim 

represented UUNZ at the annual COEX International Student 

Education fair held in South Korea. The fair is the largest event in 

the calendar year for the Korean Education Market and marks 

another milestone for our marketing department to be 

represented there.  

Dr Graeme Sterne (Dr G) Head of Research and Industry at 

UUNZ is the best example of someone who strongly believes 

in nurturing students. 

 

Many Thanks to Dr Graeme for all his hard work and 

dedication to two student events he organised! 

 

Event 1: BBQ @ One Tree Hill with his Marketing Class 

Event 2: Dinner @ His home with his Global Employment 

Relations Class 

 

And another special thanks to the language department for 

arranging the annual language students Gingerbread Man 

Cookie making day and the NZCEL Level 5 students outings! 

On 19th of February 2019, a delegation from Fujian Business 

University visited UUNZ and was hosted by the Management 

Team to discuss future cooperation in the field of vocational 

education.   


